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Christchurch City Council 
 
 

ROAD CLOSURE SUBCOMMITTEE 
AGENDA 

 
 

WEDNESDAY 20 FEBRUARY 2008 
 

AT 2PM 
 

IN THE UPSTAIRS MEETING ROOM, AKAROA SERVICE CENTRE, 78 RUE LAVAUD, AKAROA 
 
 
Members: Max Robertson (Council Secretary) 

Liz Carter (Board Adviser, Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board) 
 
 
 
1. OBJECTIONS TO PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURES: 2008 LE RACE CYCLING EVENT 
 
 The meeting has been arranged to enable the Subcommittee to consider and determine the attached 

objections lodged by the following persons to some of the road closures proposed for this year’s Le 
Race: 

 
• Pauline and Garth Reid, La Rochelle Motel, No 1 Rue Grehan 
• Wendy and Mark Bradley, 155 Grehan Valley Road 
• Eric Ryder, Grand Hotel, 6 Rue Lavaud 
• Jim and Liz Coubrough, Wilderness Lodge Boutique Bed and Breakfast, 42 Rue Grehan 
• Victoria Andrews and Angus Davis, 1/21 Grehan Valley Road 
• Paul Coopersmith and Suzanne Parker, 70 Woodills Road 
• Destination Akaroa, 14 Rue Lavaud 

 
 A copy of the public notice listing the proposed road closures is attached. 
 
 Following the hearing of the objections, the Subcommittee will also hear submissions from the race 

organiser (Astrid Anderson) and from Barry Cook, the Council’s traffic engineer. 
 
 Following the hearing of the objections, the Subcommittee will retire to reach a decision.  The 

Subcommittee has been delegated power by the Council to decide objections to proposed road 
closures. 

 
 


